Give a “Grant” to the Carillon

Your $50 gift (one “U.S. Grant” ) or more
| will help fund the Renovation of
the Carillon’s Playing Cabin.

Located high in the tower in the midst of the bells
is the Carillon’s Playing Cabin, where the
carillonneur plays the carillon. After 64 years of
heavy use, it’s time to renovate its interior.

The walls were never finished — they need to be insulated and paneled. The windows — drafty and
impossible to clean — need to be replaced. The old-style lighting and exposed electricals need to
be updated and properly enclosed. The floor needs to be recovered and the ceiling repainted. The
leaky door needs to be replaced.

All this is going to cost $6,500.00. And that’s why we need your help. Washington Memorial
Chapel and Washington Memorial National Carillon receive no governmental funding. Our
programs and projects are only possible through the support of our friends like you. Help us
reach our goal by September, so we can start right after the Summer Concert Sedson.

Enclosed is my check for $50.00 (or more) to help fund the Carillon’s Playing Cabin Renovations.
Contributions are tax-deductible, in accordance with the law.

Make checks payable to Washington Memorial Chapel, indicate “Playing Cabin” on the memo line, & mail to:
Washington Memorial Chapel, PO Box 98, Valley Forge, PA 19481
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